To the committee:

First the mandated Motor Voter bill and now a bill to mandate 3 ballots mailed to each person?
Ludicrous.

Increase expense and jeopardy of personal information being released in a developing data base with
the first bill. !

NOW a bill to mail out 3 ballots to insure that a person changes their registration from non-affiliated to
one of the 3 parties? Excluding the minor parties!

More wasted money with government trying to CONTROL the voter.

This bill would further CONFUSE the voter. Uninformed voters would not understand that they had
other options. This eliminates personal choice.

Please vote NO on this bill and let it die in committee.
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